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Monkey Wrench Pro Joins the BTS Pledge-of-Support Program  

Behind the Scenes is pleased to announce that Monkey Wrench Pro has joined the BTS 
Pledge-of-Support Program, pledging to contribute a portion of the profits from Batch #2 
of their flagship product, The Monkey Wrench, to the charity. 

Monkey Wrench Pro is a passionate, community-driven company that designs tools for 
the entertainment technology and production industries. With a background in the field 
and a deep understanding of the real-world needs of technicians, the team at Monkey 
Wrench Pro is committed to producing durable, smartly designed tools that make work 
safer and more efficient. Learn more about their story here. 

The Monkey Wrench is engineered with the working professional in mind. Designed to 
simplify everyday tasks, it features a ratcheting tri-layered socket head including a 1/2" 
square socket, 3/4" square socket, and 12-point star socket. Integrated slots accommodate 
various yokes, wingnuts, T-handles, and case latches—making it a highly versatile tool. 
Learn more or purchase at store.monkeywrenchpro.com, or check them out on YouTube. 

When discussing the company’s involvement with Behind the Scenes, Seth Scott, 
founder of Monkey Wrench Pro, said, “We’re incredibly grateful for the opportunity to 
support Behind the Scenes. At Monkey Wrench, we support the community that supports 
us, and what better way to extend our reach than to give to BTS?  We believe in the BTS 
mission and are honored to be part of the Pledge-of-Support Program.” 

Rick Rudolph, Chair of the BTS Foundation, also commented, “We’re proud to welcome 
a dedicated and innovative company like Monkey Wrench Pro to the Pledge-of-Support 
Program. Their contribution will help sustain our mission and directly support the 
entertainment technology workforce.” 

The Behind the Scenes Foundation provides financial assistance to entertainment 
technology professionals in need due to illness or injury, grants for counseling or rehab, 
and tools to support mental health and wellness in the industry. For more information 
about the Pledge-of-Support Program, visit www.btshelp.org/pledge or contact 
pledge@btshelp.org. 

 


